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15 July 2021                                                                   

  

MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO IV 
Regional Executive Director and  
Member, Regional Nutrition Committee 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA 
3rd Floor, L& S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Manila 
 

Attention:  Ms. Fatima G. Grate 
Information Systems Analyst I and 
Member, Regional Technical Working Group  

 

Dear Director Ferrer: 

 

Greetings from the National Nutrition Council – MIMAROPA! 

 

Annually, the NNC is mandated to spearhead the nutrition month celebration and call for collaborative 
efforts of all sectors – government agencies, non-government organizations, civil society, local 
government units, business, academe, communities, and families.  For this year 2021, the focus of the 
nutrition month is to raise awareness and mobilize actions to intensify the first 1000 days strategy as 
demonstrated by the theme “Malnutrisyon Patuloy na Labanan, First 1000 Days Tutukan!”. 

 

Relative to this, may we earnestly request RTWG Member Ms. Fatima G. Grate to submit a brief 
documentation report together with the actions photos of conducted nutrition month activities in your 
respective agency? Please be reminded that photos must strictly comply with the minimum public health 
protocols. The said photos shall be incorporated in the 2021 Nutrition Month Regional Photobook. Also, 
please feel free to tag or mention us on your published nutrition month activities so we can feature them 
on our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/NNCMiMaRoPaRegion/). 
 

Kindly send the accomplished nutrition month documentation report (Attachment 1) and action 
photos at nncmimaropa@gmail.com on or before 13 August 2021 (Friday).  

 

Should you have any concerns regarding this matter, our staff, Ms. Nichole Kate S. Loyola with mobile 
number 0908-110-0917 and email address nichole.loyola@nnc.gov.ph and nncmimaropa@gmail.com 
will closely coordinate with your office on this matter.  

 

Thank you for your continued support to our nutrition programs. We are looking forward to your 
favorable response to our request. Keep safe!  

 

Very truly yours, 
 

 

MA. EILEEN B. BLANCO, RND, MPA 

Nutrition Program Coordinator 

OIC, NNC – MIMAROPA 
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